
PRAXIS information 
 
It is expected that students take the PRAXIS before beginning the externship year (i.e., in the eighth 
semester of the third year of the program), but passing the PRAXIS is not required for graduation. 
Score Recipient Information should include California State University, Sacramento. Students 
should also send scores to the California Speech-Language Pathology and Audiology and Hearing 
Aid Dispensers Board (SLPAHADB) at R8544. 
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